RECREATION AND ENTERTAINMENT’S COMMITTEE

The Minutes of the Recreation and Entertainment’s Committee held in the Board Room, Town Hall, Derby Road, Peel on Thursday, 18th September 2003 at 7.00 p.m.

Present
Mrs. T M Birkett (Chairman)


Mr. T M Crookall 


Mrs. C S Atcheson 

Apologies
Mrs. P Sweeney

In attendance
Mr. P G Leadley (Town Clerk)

MINUTES
03/226
The Minutes of the meeting held on 19th August 2003 were taken as read and ADOPTED.

COMMISSIONERS
03/227
Reference was made to the working party 

WEBSITE

formed to progress the establishment of a Commissioners website and it was AGREED to contact Mr. Littler with a view to holding a meeting on 23rd September 2003 at 4.00p.m. at the Town Hall.  

LEECE MUSEUM
03/228
Consideration was given to a request from the Curator to purchase a small security camera for the entrance foyer to the Leece Museum.  The cost of the camera was £24.99 and the video unit would be under £50.  The Committee APPROVED the acquisition of a camera for security purposes. 

FLORAL DISPLAYS
03/229
The Town Clerk read out a letter from Mrs. Richardson of 37 Belle Vue Park, Peel which praised the Commissioners and their gardener on the magnificent floral displays, particularly the hanging baskets, in Peel this summer.  It was AGREED that a copy of the letter be copied to the gardener.  

PEEL PLAYGROUP
03/230
The Town Clerk read out a letter from Mrs. Hume, Peel Playgroup Organiser regarding the offer from Mr. Irving to resurface the yard area alongside the Philip Christian play centre.  NOTED


RED ARROWS
03/231
The Town Clerk referred to a letter from the Department of Tourism, Special Events Section which indicated that the Red Arrows were scheduled to be in Peel on Thursday, 10th June 2004 at 7.00p.m.  NOTED
FRANCIS DRAKE
03/232
The Town Clerk read out a letter from Mr.

BURSARY FUND

Stephen Simpson of 51 Kerroo Coar, Peel regarding his trip on the Greater Manchester Challenge under the Francis Drake Bursary Fund.  Mr. Simspon expressed his appreciation and thanks to the Commissioners for assisting him financially to make the trip which he had
 thoroughly enjoyed.   


          NOTED


This part of the meeting ended at 7.20p.m.
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